
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

W.M.U. COUNCIL MEETING 

W.M.U. Leaders please remember and plan to attend our Council 

Meeting tomorrow, July 18, 2022 at 10:00am.   

 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

Due to VBS, our Quarterly Business Meeting has been rescheduled for 

Wednesday, August 3 at 6:30pm. 

 

SUNDAY MORNING  VAN TRANSPORTATION 

Anyone who needs a ride to the church on Sunday mornings please 

call the church office at (804) 642-2555 before 11am on Friday. 

  

TRAIL LIFE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Troop Teachers/Leaders needed for the Fall.  Board members,      

Fundraising and Committee Chair also needed.  Contact Tim Owens 

(757) 272-7588 for more information. 

 

OFFERING FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS (THE KISSINGER FUND) 

So far we have only collected $408.00 toward our goal of $1,100.00 

for the “George Kissinger” offering.  There is still time to make your 

donation!  Won’t you please help us meet this goal? 

 

UKRAINIAN RELIEF 

Thank you for your donations to help provide relief for Ukrainian       

refugees. Your dollars are being used to fund housing, meals and    

supplies for those fleeing the war.  
 

WMUV partnered with Project Ruth in Bucharest, Romania several 

years ago and worked and ministered among the Roma population. 

Our brothers and sisters in Christ are now also meeting needs among 

Ukrainian refugees by housing them at the Ruth School and             

Providence Baptist Church in Bucharest. They have discovered that 

taking food across the border in large trucks is problematic, however, 

taking smaller boxes in cars has proven much easier. So, we are also 

helping them provide food boxes designed to assist a family of four for 

seven days (4:7 boxes). These 4 : 7 Care Boxes will be packed by 

some of the 70+ refugees currently being housed at the Ruth Refugee 

Center and/or by volunteer teams from the local & global church    

community. 
 

(over) 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

 

  VBS is only a week away!  If you haven't received your materials, 

please check the church office.  We are still looking for a classroom 

leader for 3rd and 4th graders.  Please sign up ASAP!  We can also 

use a helper for the 1st/2nd as well as the 3rd/4th classes.  Thank 

you to everyone who has volunteered.  

Volunteers, please plan to stay after church next Sunday, June 24 

for a quick meeting as well as decorating the classrooms and 

church. 

 Please see Madison McNeil with any questions.   


